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 Elizabeth Bloor Having just spoken to Kate Henry and Alex Bushell, who came to see me and really told me I had no right as a 

human being to see the sky or have the sun coming into my building.

I object to the new plan  for the following reasons.:

1) IT IS TOO high. Another storey all round has been added.

2) The building is concrete and not in keeping with the red brick building next to it.

3) The tree is going to be cut down so the buildings footprint comes nearer the Maple building and blocks even 

more light out.

4)No 44 /46 Highgate Road were NEVER consulted back in 2014. The flats in Maple building were not even 

built so this plan is going ahead without consulting any local people.

5)The building's infrastructure is environmentally unfriendly with tons of concrete. No green roof, no trees now 

on the plan and being served by GAS which is against all the current government " zero carbon" target for 

2035.

Be rest assured I will be fighting this all the way. I think Camden has illegally given permission for this 

monstrous building to go ahead.
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